Debra Thomeson

From: ckowalski@gci.net

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 5:53 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: resolution

Good morning Assembly,

| apologize for the late note, but I just wanted to thank you for your support of the resolution for
SB121 and HB226. If this bill passes, | believe it will help provide access to

medication, promote the ability for patients to choose their pharmacies, save the state in dollars lost
presently in this PBM model monopoly and bring economic dollars back

to our state where they are needed.

Sincerely,
Catherine Kowalski



